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Dear Year 9 Girls 

Computing Event for Girls: Thursday 13 January 2022 

We are hosting a Computing Event exclusively for all Year 9 girls to inspire you to choose Computer Science 
as a GCSE option and future career. 

Both boys and girls care about making the world a better place for tomorrow and may not be aware of how 
Computer Science can contribute to this. In fact, only 22% of girls say they are very likely one day to have a 
job where they need to know Computer Science and we want to show you that this is not the case. 

We have planned a fun packed morning with lots of technology with a range of companies presenting 
about their needs and requirements as well as potential career paths. You will also have the opportunity to 
speak to staff and current students about what is involved and possible next steps.   

I appreciate there are just a very small handful of girls who may have no interest in computing, but please 
come with an open mind and enjoy the experience. 

This is all happening next week on Thursday 13 January, Period 1 and Period 2. 

You need to arrive to school at the usual time and make your way straight to the Main Hall for registration.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 

Mr S Wilson 
Head of Computing 

cc: Y9 Girls’ parents/carers 
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